From: Bre Potter

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 12:06 PM
To: Daniel Haggarty < dhaggarty@puc.nv.gov >

Subject: RE: NARUC list

NARUC Winter Committee Meetings: Stephanie Mullen (Stipend) 2/10-2/14 Don Lomoljo (Stipend) 2/10-2/14 Karen Olesky (Stipend) 2/10-2/14 Garrett Weir 2/10-2/14 Hayley Williamson 2/10-2/14 Ann Pongracz 2/10-2/14

Breanne Potter Public Utilities Commission of Nevada



This message, including any attachments, is the property of the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada and is solely for the use of the individual or entity intended to receive it. It may contain confidential, privileged, and/or proprietary information and any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient(s) or if you have received this message in error, please contact the sender by reply email and permanently delete it.